
My name is Cyndi Martin and I am writing as a concerned citizen regarding the medical marijuana bill 
currently up for vote in the KS Senate.  
 
As a concerned, Kansas citizen, I oppose this bill and ask that it not be passed into law. While it is true, 
that Kansas desperately needs a viable source of long-term revenue, compromising on and validating 
this issue, I believe, will only complicate and nullify further the decline in the moral integrity of our state. 
It is a slippery slope. After “medical use”, a push is sure to follow for recreational use. Controlling 
who qualifies  for medical use becomes gray territory. As a person who has had personal experience in 
my past with multiple persons in my life, who have turned to marijuana use for medical, emotional, and 
recreational purposes, I can say, with certitude that it was only to their ultimate detriment. People are 
always looking for solutions in the wrong place…what we need is for our state and our nation to return 

to Godly principles. If this does not happen soon, I fear for our future. 😔 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Cynthia A Martin 
 


